
LATE REPRESENTATION 
 
 
 
Item No 5G 
 
S/2011/0859: Site for mast on pavement at  Marsh Brows,  Formby 
 
A petition has been received containing 44 signatures from residents of Hillary Court 
sponsored by Councillor Catie Page.  The petition claims that the doubling of 
emissions is too much and there is a fear that they wish to add more. 
 
The petitioner has submitted a photograph of the existing structure as viewed from 
72 Hillary Court (attached). 
 
Letter of objection received from 9 Marsh Brows – protest strongly to any increase in 
the level of equipment being added and point to the recent granting of planning 
permission for new developments in the area. 
 
The Head of Planning Services has made reference to these issues in the main 
report; the applicant has confirmed that the level of emissions is within recognised 
ICNIRP guidelines, and the relationship of the proposal to new build dwellings is 
already set out in the report.   
 
The proposed installation is of robust construction built to withstand all weather 
conditions. 
 
 



 



 
 

 


